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WELCOME SARAH AND DAVID

Meeting Responsibilities

WEEKLY ROSTER 14th June

Chair
VOICE, Mary

Presenter
THOMAS, Tony

Greeter
ZHANG, Yanpu

Reporter
GERLINGER, Marjorie

Photographer
JONES, David

Door
GERLINGER, Marjorie

Bulletin Editor
DRIVER, Allan

MARKET ROSTER 16th June
2016

Bump In
CUTHBERT, Greg

Bump Out
HOGAN, Gerard

Upcoming Events
Echuca Moama Steam Rally
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OUR NEWEST MEMBER, SARAH OVERTON, WHO WAS
WELCOMED TO ROTARY CENTRAL MELBOURNE LAST

TUESDAY.

GUEST SPEAKER 14th JUNE 2016

Prof Gregory Reinhardt
"The work of the Australasian Institute of
Judicial Administration"

The AIJA is a research
and educational institute
associated with Monash
University. It is funded
by the Law, Crime and
Community Safety
Council and also from
subscription income from
its membership.
The principal objectives
of the Institute include
research into judicial
administration and the
development and

Speakers
Jun 14, 2016
Prof Gregory Reinhardt
The work of the Australasian
Institute of Judicial Administration

Jun 21, 2016
Police Mentoring Graduation
breakfast

View entire list

Sponsors

Interested in being a sponsor?
Download the website
sponsorship guide
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conduct of educational programs for judicial officers,
court administrators and members of the legal
profession in relation to court administration and
judicial systems.

Read more...

EMPHASIS ON MEMBERSHIP

THIS IS WHERE THE RUBBER HITS THE ROAD.

 At Tuesday's meeting Neville John
and Warwick made clear the planning and talk

are over, its now action time.

CLICK HERE for an expansion of Warwick's
presentation and the action plan.

WORKING BEE SATURDAY 18th JUNE

DONATIONS in KIND

SATURDAY 18TH JUNE.  

9.00am to 1.00pm [but leave earlier if you need].
Rear Shed 40,

400 Somerville Road, West Footscray. 
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REGISTRATION NECESSARY FOR
MEETING TUESDAY 21st JUNE

DON’T GET CAUGHT.

Registration is essential for the

VicPol Leadership Mentoring Program
Graduation breakfast

Tuesday 21st June 7.30am
[in lieu of our weekly meeting]

RSVP by 10th JUNE
CLICK HERE to register, or contact Roger

Thornton

Cost is $30, pay at the door.

Please note if you are not pre-booked for the
event a late fee of $10 per person applies.

CENTRAL MELBOURNE CHANGEOVER,
1st JULY. INVITATION
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DISTRICT CHANGEOVER, 26th JUNE.
INVITATION

  This is the changeover of Julie to Neville our own
District Governor and the first from our Club to

achieve this high office. It would be great if as many
members, partners, friends as possible would be
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there to support Neville and Rebecca on this
important occasion.

To book through Trybooking CLICK HERE

MEETING REPORT 7th JUNE 2016

Posted by Doug ROBERTSON

Chairman of the day, Neil Salvano proposed the toast
to Rotary International. 
President George then welcomed Sarah Overton for
the last time as a guest, pending her induction.  He
also welcomed her husband David Duncan, a guest of
Warwick  Cavill’s  in  Leigh  Jones  and  friend  of  the
Club, Des Benjamin.

Announcements:
The Chairman announced there would be a ballot to
decide  on  a  change  in  the  club  name.   Other
announcements included:

Roger  Thornton  reminding  members  that  the
Police Graduation Breakfast is on Tuesday
21 June and he needs to know who will be in
attendance, either by an entry in Club Runner
or  an  email.   Also,  whilst  a  majority  have
confirmed  their  attendance  at  the  Club’s
changeover dinner scheduled for Friday July
1, those who have not registered should do so
promptly.
 Roy Garrett advised that his wife Annie  had
returned home following successful surgery and
is in good spirits, although she will still faces a
period of chemo therapy.  He thanked members
for their good wishes and support.

Special General Meeting, Change of Club Name:
Secretary and Returning Officer Neil  noted that 27
members were present and in excess of a quorum
which required 15 members.  He then conducted a
ballot  on  the  motion  to  change the  Club  name to
Rotary Central Melbourne.  The motion was passed
with 25 approvals  whilst  2 were against.  President
George thanked the Board and the members for their
support in accepting the change, noting that change
is always a difficult process.

New Member Induction:
President  George  asked  Sarah  Overton  and  her
husband David to come forward and conducted her
induction into the Club as a new member. He also
welcomed  David  as  her  partner  into  the  Rotary
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family.  Neville Taylor, who will act as mentor, pinned
on  Sarah’s  membership  badge  and  offered  his
congratulations.  Similarly Peter Duras as chair of the
Community  Services  Team  welcomed  Sarah.   All
members  stood  welcoming  Sarah  and  David  by
acclamation. 

Sarah responded, providing a glimpse of her journey
through the Rotary world, leading to her membership
of our Club.

Speakers: Strategy for Membership Growth:
DG  Elect  Neville  John  introduced  the  presentation
noting that Club members through the Club Visioning
exercise  had  expressed  a  desire  to  grow the  Club
back to around 60 members from the current number
of  45.  He  and  Warwick  Cavill  had  taken  the
opportunity  to  review  the  recruiting  and  retention
activity that both Neville and Richard Stone had been
undertaking.   As  a  result   a  Membership  Plan  had
been produced.

Read more...

GALLERY

Sarah and husband David Duncan with her Club
mentor and her team leader, Neville and Peter.
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Club Secretary Neil collecting votes for the change of
name referendum.
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